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The 2nd Annual Health Campaign Effectiveness meeting was held online on 19 and 

20 October 2021. BRAC JPGSPH team also participated in the pre-recorded virtual 

poster presentation session; it was based on the findings of the scoping review. 

Individuals across the Coalition had the opportunity to meet collaborative planning, 

campaign integration, and transitioning campaigns to primary healthcare systems HCE 

awardees. 


